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 Police Seek Help Locating Missing Endangered Adult  
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Gresham, Ore.— Gresham Police is asking for the public’s assistance with locating a missing 53-year-

old woman, Maria Reed. The staff at Reed’s care home, in the 100 block of SE 205 Pl., say they 

discovered she was missing at approximately 7:00 p.m. They report that she is in need of her required 

medication and may have feelings of self-harm. 

Reed is described as a white female who is 5 feet 7 inches tall and weighs 300 pounds. She is 

described as having long auburn hair. She was last seen wearing a white shirt, gray shorts, and black 

shoes. 

Anyone who sees Reed is asked to call 911. 
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